
 

 

Our Ref   JP/RB/RMO 
 
4th July 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Pre-registration School Photographs 
 
On Tuesday 9th July 2024, Year 9 pupils will be having school photos taken during the day. 
 
It is very important that you follow the guidance below please. 
 
REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
All parents/carers are requested to pre-register before the photography date above to enable 
access to your child’s photographs.  Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot. 
 
Registration only takes a minute.  
 
Please visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk and enter the following code: 
 

JRCZYB3JN9 
 
You will then be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name. 
 
Once registered, as soon as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email 
notification to inform you that your child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be 
purchased.  
 
Please note that parents/carers who pre-register will receive an exclusive 10% discount code 
for digital prints.  This will be sent via email by Carmel Jane Photography once the photos are 
ready. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this or if you would like more information, please contact  
Mr Edis (Data Manager) at postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk or call 01902 558222. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Headteacher 
 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

